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Lake County Area  

Computer Enthusiasts  

c/o Group Ambassador  

“J.J.” Johnson  

News Journal  

The LCACE News Journal is published eleven times annually. Members are 
encouraged to submit contributions which will be acknowledged in this news-
letter. Send articles to editor@lcace.org  Permission is granted to reproduce 
any or all parts of this newsletter in other User Group publications, provided 
that credit is given to LCACE and the individual author (s).  Logo designed on 
an Atari Stacy Laptop in 1989 by Dwight Johnson Jr.  

Membership  

LCACE membership is open to all individuals and families interested in per-

sonal computing. Annual dues are $20.00 per individual/family. Applications 

for membership may be obtained at the monthly meeting, by request on the 

club hotline, and are now available on our web site at http://www.lcace.org.  

Meetings  

LCACE meetings are usually held on Saturdays at the Grayslake Area Public 

Library, 100 Library Lane, Grayslake, Illinois. The meeting room opens at 

noon and the formal meeting begins at 12:30 p.m. All meetings are open to 

the public. Bring a friend!  

Newsletter Submissions  

Club members are welcome to submit classified ads, reviews, tips and other 

articles for publication, to our newsletter editor in Microsoft Word format 

(.doc). Publication deadline is the 20th of the month for all ads and arti-

cles. Please do not use tabs or special formatting.  

Newsletter Advertising  

Ad rates per issue: Full page - $25, Half page - $15, Quarter page - $10, Busi-

ness Card - $5. Discounts are available on advance purchase of multiple is-

sues. Please send camera-ready copy and payment to the club address by 

the 15th of the month preceding publication. For more information on ad pric-

ing, please call our Hotline. Ads are FREE to all paid members.  

Notice  

LCACE WILL NOT CONDONE or knowingly participate in copyright infringe-

ment of any kind. The LCACE News Journal is published by and for LCACE 

members. Opinions expressed herein are those of the individual authors and 

do not necessarily reflect the opinion of LCACE, the membership, the board of 

directors, and/or our advertisers.  

http://www.lcace.org/
mailto:president@lcace.org
mailto:vicepresident@lcace.org
mailto:vicepresident@lcace.org
mailto:secretary@lcace.org
mailto:treasurer@lcace.org
mailto:programs@lcace.org
mailto:membership@lcace.org
mailto:membership@lcace.org
mailto:pr@lcace.org
mailto:webmaster@lcace.org
mailto:editor@lcace.org
mailto:LesLarkin@Netscape.net
mailto:LesLarkin@Netscape.net
mailto:editor@lcace.org
http://www.lcace.org/
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Phil’s Ramblings 

Hello, all…. 

The 2018 holiday season is in full swing!  The leftover turkey and stuffing are long gone, and the Thanks-

giving decorations put away.  Now it’s on the winter holidays!  (And, it has certainly seemed like winter 

recently, hasn’t it?)  No better way to begin the festivities than with our annual holiday party at the State 

Bank of the Lakes in Grayslake! 

Linda Rohlfing has sent out reminder emails to everyone; Liz Barnett has been soliciting volunteers to 

bring food and help with set-up and clean-up; J.J. Johnson and Judy Dunham have arranged for our raffle 

prizes and tickets, and are counting on your help to sell enough to at least cover our raffle costs, Santa is 

scheduled to make an appearance, we’ll have another Ugly Sweater Contest and there will be plenty of 

time for casual conversation with fellow members – old and new.  Please encourage current and former 

members you know or may run across to join us; the more, the merrier! 

The details:  

• Early-bird set-up and appetizer display begins at 11:30 am, with main course display and 
dining beginning at 12:00 or so.  Please plan your arrival accordingly – and please re-
member to park to the side of the bank.  (The bank is open until 1:00 p.m. on Saturdays 
and they expect us to leave the parking spaces in front available for bank customers.).  

• We will be selling raffle tickets at the door, so bring lots of money with you.  The more 
tickets you buy, the more chances you will have to win!  (If you have sold tickets before-
hand to yourself or others, please be sure to bring the proceeds and the ticket stubs to 
give to Judy before the drawings begin.)  

• Santa will be available for photo opportunities and to add to the festive mood! 

• Beg, buy or create the ultimate Ugly Sweater for our contest.  Remember, something you 
would not be caught dead in elsewhere may gain you fame among your fellow LCACE 
members!  

• If your schedule permits, please plan to stick around after our party to help clean up.  The 
bank is happy to make their meeting room available to local groups like ours, but expects 
in return that we leave the room clean and in the same arrangement as we found it. 

Looking forward to seeing you there!  And, for everyone, best wishes for a very merry holiday season 

and a happy, healthy 2019! 

Phil 
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Holiday Special Announcement 

 

Linda and I want to celebrate this special 
time of the year by wishing all of you a 
happy holiday season. The last two months 
of the year is a very special time for us. 
Many of our favorite holidays happen in 
this short period. We celebrate Halloween, 
Thanksgiving, Christmas and Hanukkah, 
before ending the season with New Years. 
It is a time to party with family and friends 
and give gifts to those we love. 

 

This year we want to show our apprecia-
tion for all of you with our best discount 
prices ever. We have also added 5-item 
packages for even higher discounts. This 
special runs for only a few days, so get 
your products ordered before this dis-
count has ended. At these great prices, 
consider getting these as gifts to your fami-
ly and friends. For example, five licenses 
of True Image 2019 Standard or Advanced 
is only $50, or just $10 per license. That 
makes a very affordable gift to give to fam-
ily and friends. One they will enjoy all 
year. 

 

Maintaining Your Backup System 

 

By Gene Barlow 

User Group Relations 

Copyrighted December 2018 

 

Today we center many of our activities in 
our electronic devices – our computers, 
our tablets, and our smartphones. We 
communicate with others, research topics 

 

Maintaining Your 

Backup System 

on the Internet, and make purchases 
online. We store our photos, email mes-
sages, and financial records on these de-
vices. Almost all aspects of our daily life 
are centered on these important devices. 

 

Part of the useful-
ness of these de-
vices is the con-
stant access to the 
Internet that these 
devices have.  

Unfortunately, the 
Internet has many 
bad things that can 
happen to your de-
vices. So, special 
things need to be 
done to protect 
your devices from 
the evils of the In-
ternet. By far, the 
most important 
protection you have against these evils is 
having a well-run backup system working 
to protect you. 

 

Like any part of an important system is 
keeping that system running clean and 
smooth. This is especially true of the all-
important backup system we rely on for 
our electronic devices. So, I have come up 
with a list of five key maintenance steps to 
get the best protection possible from your 
backup system. They are as follows: 

To ugr7.com 

http://ugr7.com/index.html
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Lake County Area Computer Enthusiasts 

Do you have computer questions 

or need help with your computer,  

smartphone or tablet? 

WE'RE READY TO HELP! 
 

 

 

 

 
. 11:15 a.m.-12:15 p.m. 
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Members Web Sites 

e-mail me at editor@lcace.org 

www.pegasusphotos.smugmug.com 

Members 

 

 
Take a good 

look, you just 

might see  

yourself. 

LCACE Photo Albums 

Phone: (847) 623-3815 

http://www.lcace.org/
mailto:editor@lcace.org?subject=Web%20site%20ad
http://pegasusphotos.smugmug.com/
mailto:JimJacobsMusic@gmail.com
http://www.windyspcrepair.com/
http://apcug2.org/
http://www.lovemycookies.com/
http://pegasusphotos.smugmug.com/
http://lcace.org/PhotoAlbums.htm
http://lcace.org/PhotoAlbums.htm
http://lcace.org/PhotoAlbums.htm

